
 
Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

June 4, 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

Re:   Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-Use 

Pricing Ontario Energy Board File No: EB-2020-0152 

  

On June 3, 2020 The OEB issued a letter in respect to initiating a consultation to inform the development of 

amendments to its Standard Supply Service Code and other regulatory instruments as required in order to 

ensure the timely, efficient and effective implementation of the new opt-out mechanism. Proposed 

amendments to Codes will be issued for comment by the OEB as set out in the Ontario Energy Board Act, 

1998. 

 

The OEB noted that given the technical nature of many of the implementation issues, a TOU Customer Choice 

Working Group will be established. Stakeholders may volunteer to participate on the Working Group. Its 

composition will be selected by the OEB. Working Group meetings are expected to be scheduled shortly 

following the initial stakeholder meeting on June 9, 2020. 

 

London Hydro would like to nominate Zlatibor Djuric to participate in the working group. 

 

Zlatibor Djuric 

Senior Business Systems Analyst 

djuricz@londonhydro.com 

Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5887 
Cell: 226-236-4444 

 

London Hydro is not requesting cost award eligibility. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Martin Benum 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro 
Tele: 519-661-5800 ext. 5750 
Cell: 226-926-0959 
email: benumm@londonhydro.com 

mailto:djuricz@londonhydro.com
mailto:benumm@londonhydro.com

